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On June 21, 2010, the Federal Reserve, FDIC, OCC, and OTS jointly issued
final guidance regarding incentive compensation and risk
management at banking organizations. These agencies had previously
issued proposed guidance on the subject in October 2009.

Click on the link below to download the Client Alert which discusses
this guidance.
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